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I want to thank you all so much for your support in raising 
awareness for Ukraine and your generous amount of donations. We 
are currently in the process of delivering all donations to ‘North 
London Collection Centre’. 

If you are interested in any activities for over the half term, the Local 
Authority have a range of different options you can choose from. I 
will attach a copy for you.

Lisa Kearne,

Little Marvels Business Coordinator

Hafia, Ifran and Destiny are filling and emptying 
containers with aqua beads. They were able to identify 
colours. Aqua beads give children visual sensory play 
with their bright colors and ability to bounce. Improves 
fine motor skills because of their small size.

Mixing Different Resources

The children enjoyed experimenting with different resources that 
can be found at home. We used food colouring to look at how 
colours can be changed when mixed together. Activities like this can 
support a child’s motivation through ‘Active Learning’. It supports a 
child’s ability to concentrate and maintain focus for a period of time.
Whilst also having so much fun! 

Jaebe was enjoying the ‘Book Area’ and had lots of different 
books to choose from. We have a complete area dedicated 
to books to give children the opportunity of independent 
reading. ‘Story Time’ is something that is implemented in our 
daily routine and allows children to join in with others and 
share ideas.

Waterbeads
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Darling Ducklings

The children got a lovely visit from two little ducklings. 
We love to create different experiences for the children 
here at Little Marvels’s.

Puzzles

Treyvon enjoyed spending some time in the maths area with 
the puzzles. He was able to pick up the puzzle pieces and put 
them in the correct place twisting and turning to fit them in.

Mark-Making

Sulayman was using his right hand, tripod grip, drawing circles 
and singing the wheels on the bus goes round and round!

Labelling Personal Items

Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure that all 
personal items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots 
of children in and out every day and do not want to mix their 
belongings up. 

Nursery Information

We will be closed on Thursday 5th May as Little Marvels will be used 
as a Polling Station for the Bourough elections.
Please speak to manager for more information.

Child Illness

This is just a reminder for parents that if your child requires Calpol or 
any other over the counter medication for general illnesses, they are 
not allowed to attend nursery. Please ensure you communicate with 
the nursery if your child will not be attending. 

MARCH                                    

APRIL
Monday 4th-
Thursday 21st

Half term 
(Closed)

MARCH to APRIL 2022


